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Dear Parents and Friends 

Many of our classes are commencing the Daniel 
Morcombe Child Safety Curriculum in the coming 
weeks. The three main safety messages are 
Recognise, React and Report. I encourage you, 
wherever possible, to talk with your child about 

safety to help them stay safe now and in the future. 

Recognise  

Recognise is about being aware of your 

environment. When we recognise that there might 

be a safety problem, we can take steps to move 

away or reduce the risk or develop strategies that 

can help keep us safe. Strategies could include: 

going to a highly visible pre-determined meeting spot; writing your phone number 

on a card and placing it in your childôs pocket; identifying who your child could 

approach if they become lost, e.g. police, staff at a booth.  

React  

When children recognise that they are in an unsafe situation, we encourage them 

to think about what they could do to be safe again. Please take the time to talk with 

your children about what they have been learning about safety and, in particular, 

the ways they could react if they are unsafe to make themselves safe again. 

Talking with your child about ways to stay safe will help them to develop life-long 

safety skills. 

Report 

This means that when children or young people have been in a situation that is 

unsafe that they are taught to report what has happened to an adult. Adults need 

to know about unsafe situations so that some action can be taken to help the child 

be safe again or ensure it doesnôt happen again.  

Report also includes telling an adult about unsafe or inappropriate incidents which 
may occur when children or young people are online. This might occur when 
surfing the net or using social media sites like Facebook and can include 
cyberbullying, viewing or receiving inappropriate images or messages or 

communicating with unknown contacts. 

It is important as parents and educators that we give our children the skills to keep 

safe and the confidence to tell someone if they donôt feel safe. 

I look forward to seeing you at the Parent Night on Saturday. It sounds like it will be 
a fun night. I want to sincerely thank the P & F for their time and organisation of 
such a wonderful event. The Parent Social has been a great tradition of SJV to 

support the school through a social event for parents.  

In God We Trust.       

Katherine McKay 
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SCHOOL WIDE EXPECTATIONS 

Our SJV School-wide Expectations:  

Be Respectful  
Be Responsible  
Be Safe 
Be a Learner 

Value:  Respect 

We show respect by speaking and acting with courtesy. We treat others with dignity and honour the rules of our family, school and 
nation. Respect yourself, and others will respect you. Do nothing from selfishness or empty conceit, but with humility of mind let each 
of you regard one another as more important than himself (Philippians 2:3) 

SJV LEARNING POWERS 
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Learning Power for this fortnight:   

Collaborative Cal 

Grow as a Team 

Ý I work with others on a shared goal 

Ý I share my talents 

Ý I respect the opinions of others 

RELIGION 
Sacrament of Confirmation  

On Tuesday night a number of students from SJV received the 
Sacrament of Confirmation. Confirmation renews and strengthens 
our baptismal promises. In confirmation we are strengthened with the 
gifts of the Holy Spirit which enable us to live our Christian life. We 
congratulate all of these students and pray that they use these gifts 
to not only strengthen their own faith but to love and serve as a 
disciple of Christ. Thank you to all of the parents and sponsors who 
supported the candidates with preparing for this sacrament and for 
your willingness to guide these children in their faith. As the Bishop 
mentioned in the ceremony, your support and guidance is crucial in 

assisting the children with understanding their faith. 

Parish Mass Tuesday 10 September 

On Tuesday 10 September classes from Prep to Year 2 will join the parish at 9:00am to celebrate Mass. Parents are more than welcome to join 

us. There will be a morning tea for parents and parishioners in Nano Nagle Hall following Mass. 

May peace be with you. 

Paula McConnon, (Acting) Assistant Principal Religious Education 

http://www.sjv.qld.edu.au/About%20Our%20School/Documents/SJV%20Code%20of%20Conduct.pdf


SJV School Mass/Celebration Dates ñTerm 3 

Tuesday 10 September  9.00am  Parish Mass 

Years P-2 

LIBRARY 

Thank you SJV families! Your secret reading powers were front and centre in our Book Week celebrations. The book parade had such imaginative 
and unique costumes! So much effort was put into your childrenôs costumes, thank you for the value you place on celebrating childrenôs 
literature. Thank you to our amazing stafffor the entertaining book performance of Heads and Tails Insects, by author and illustrator John Canty. 
Congratulations to the winning CBCA Early Childhood book of 2019: Trickyôs Bad Day, by much loved author Allison Lester.   
  
Mondayôs weather was perfect for Rug Reading, where the years 5 and 6 students read to the rest of the school. They were well prepared with 
rugs in hand and they read from the heart with contented audiences, they are to be congratulated. Thank you to Mrs Vickers for running the 
afternoon, it ran smoothly and was a highlight of the day. 

 
Itôs time to ROARRR for reading! The SJV Dino-Mite Scholastic Book Fair is arriving on 
Tuesday 27 August and everyone is invited to stomp, chomp, and READ! The Book 

Fair runs through until Friday 30 August. Opening times for families are as follows:  

Tuesday 3 - 4pm 

Wednesday - Friday 7.45 - 8.45am & 2.30 - 4pm every day.  

 

 

The Premierôs Reading Challengereading period is now closed. Children need to return their reading record to theirclass teacher, no later 
thanthis Friday. Once the PRC database closes we areunfortunatelyunable tosubmit late reading records. Certificates will be given out in     

Term 4.  

Happy Reading! 

Lisa Harris 
Teacher Librarian 
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COUNTDOWN!! 

We are doing the final countdownééé10,9,8,7,6,5,4,3,2 weeks until our musical!! Get ready SJV for The Pirates of the Curry Beanééé 

Please ensure your student has their costume at school with all items of clothing labelled. Students will bring their costume to specialist classes 

next week so we can see what the children will look like as a whole group! 

Key dates 

Friday August 30  Whole School rehearsal at Iona [12:30-3pm] 

Thursday 5 Sept  Whole School Dress rehearsal at Iona [12:30- 3pm] and 6pm show 

Friday September 6   Evening performance at Iona starting at 6:30pm 

Key Times 

Please note that our shows have different start times to fit in with Iona Collegeôs existing schedules. The timetable below should make things a little 

clearer so that we can begin our performances on time! 

 

MUSIC AND DRAMA 
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Students in Year 5 and 6 as well as members of the choir will need to sign in with their class teacher and then move straight to the stage area.  

Key Information 

¶ Car parking is available under and behind IPAC or in the visitor car park to the right of the first roundabout (entry from North Road). 
Students meet their class teacher in the quadrangle between Student Reception and Shortall classrooms and sign in. [see the attached 
map or view the link to Iona site map https://www.iona.qld.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/07/Campus-Map-July-2019.pdf] 

¶ Parents are invited to find their seats in IPAC shortly afterwards if they are staying, or return later in the evening to collect their child after 
the show 

¶ Students will be provided with snacks and popper juice during interval in their classrooms. It is too difficult to release students during the 
break to meet their parents or to visit the kiosk 

¶ There will be a 15 minute interval to purchase drinks and snacks for parents/visitors. Please return to your seats when the bell rings 

¶ After the show, staff and students will return to the Shortall classrooms beside IPAC.The Shortall classrooms are shown in the map and 
each door will have the classes listed so that parents can easily locate where their child is waiting to be collected 

¶ Parents needing to collect their child earlier in the evening, before the end of the 
show, can make arrangements with their classroom teacher 

 

We canôt wait to see you there for this exciting event!! 

 

Liz Cox    Andrea Ellis-Vester 

Music Teacher   Drama Teacher 

 

P & F 

Tickets are still available for the Monte Carlo Night via Qkr! 

When:  Sat 24 Augustð6.30pmð10.45pm  

Where:  SJV school hall which is being transformed by BrisVegasCasino 

What:  Your ticket includes $1000 funny money, nibbles, a DJ to dance the night away and a welcome drink 

There will be silent auctions and raffles on the night and payment for these can also be made via Qkr! There will also be a bar serving wine, beer, 

pre-mixed spirits and espresso martinis. Pre-purchase your drink cards via Qkr! All purchases made before Friday 9am will go into the draw to win 

a gourmet hamper.  

Our next P&F meeting is on 10 September at 7pm. New members are always welcome.  

Donna Carr 

P & F Secretary  

TUCKSHOP ROSTER 

Friday 23 August Victoria Breadsell, Michelle Ansley, Tricia Kristjansson, 

Bernadette Duong 

Wednesday  28 August Stacey Thomas-Appleton 

Friday 30 August 

1st Break only due to 

full dress rehearsal at 

2nd Break 

Sheridan Leo, Sinead Kelly, Kate Brown, Tina Fairbairn 

https://www.iona.qld.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/07/Campus-Map-July-2019.pdf



